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Mail OSCAR

From: SCA-Master Plan 2040 <masterplan2040@sunshinecoastairport.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 29 August 2019 15:40
To: mail@oscar.org.au
Subject: Thank you for your submission 

Dear Greg 
 
Thank you for your submission on the Sunshine Coast Airport Draft Master Plan 2040 document. 
  
The Draft Master Plan is an overarching visionary document which sets out a blueprint to guide development at the Airport 
to 2040 and beyond, including terminal expansion, land use, ground transport and sustainability. 
  
It is important to note any approval of the Master Plan by Sunshine Coast Council does not provide automatic approval for 
development. Many of the proposed initiatives outlined in the Master Plan will require the appropriate statutory approvals. 
Sunshine Coast Airport Pty Ltd will make all statutory applications to the relevant bodies, including Council, at the 
appropriate time.  
  
We received more than 400 submissions which are currently being reviewed. We plan to send a more detailed response to 
your feedback by the end of October.     
 
www.sunshinecoastairport.com.au/masterplan2040 
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